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Ms. Brenda C. Reth 
2820 Claiberne Cirele 

Des Meines, Iewa 50322 

Dear Ms. Reth, 

I have just returned from vacation te find yeur letter. 

ef the 28th ef June with its interesting news. ef the 

graduate course en the JFE assassination centreversy. I 

sheulé weleome any infermatien on this eourse which may 

pe availasle. . . 

As for yeur request fer a telephone interview, I sheulé 

be glad if I could se of assistance to yeu. If it is net 

tee late, please feel free te phone me at 212-242-4293, at 
yeur cenvenienes. 

Yeurs sincerely, 

Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12 Street 
New Yerk, N.Y. 10014


